103 Jeffs Road
Mission Heights
Manukau City 2016
Auckland
January 18, 2023

Dear Students

Welcome to a new year, 2024! I would like to take this opportunity to briefly introduce myself to you.

My name is Jason Shin and I have been teaching at MHJC since last year. I began teaching science at MHJC in Forest Whanau. This year I am excited to be teaching English and global studies. 

I did my first degree in a bachelor of arts with a major in English and a minor in writing studies in 2015. Then I did my graduate diploma in primary teaching in 2017. This was all at the University of Auckland. 

In my spare time I like to play the piano, swim, play tennis, watch movies and go to the gym. I also love to travel and would like to visit as many countries as I can! And I can’t not mention my love for reading which I hope to share with you over our time together this year.

This summer I feel very thankful to live in Aotearoa. I am hopeful that 2024 will be a year that many countries experience more freedom and that we can travel without too many restrictions! I am not sure covid is done with us yet…

I have high expectations of you, but we will have fun along the way. I like enthusiastic students who take responsibility for their own learning and behaviour and who meet deadlines. I like students who care for others and their environment. I want us to be proud of our classroom environment! I really look forward to working with you during the year!

Mr Shin

